
The Student Council is pleased to present the annual 

 
 

Students who wish to purchase candy canes for other students or 
teachers may bring in $.25 for each candy cane they would like to 

purchase.  

 
Students will fill out a gift tag for each candy cane they would like 
to send. Please print the attached gift tag paper if you are able to 
(don’t forget to cut out the individual tags!). If not, please see your 

homeroom teacher for blank tags. 

 
All money and tags must be returned to school by  

Friday, December 13.  

 
Candy canes will be delivered to students and staff on  

Friday, December 20.  

 
All proceeds will benefit St. Ursula Parish families in need during 

the holidays. 
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